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Plymouth College 
Preparatory School 

Weekly Newsletter for 18th November 2016 

Supermoon  
 

Having spoken to the children about the 
excitement of the Supermoon how          
disappointing it was to find that clouds got 
in the way on Monday.  However it did lead 
me to reflect on just how lucky we are not 
just with the wonders of nature but also that 
our pupils can lift our spirits with their      
efforts so that they resemble a constellation 
of stars shining out in a huge universe. 
Looking back over the end of last week 
with the Remembrance Service and the 
Under 10s winning the Queenôs Taunton 
Rugby Festival there is always a danger 
that with so much going on we sometimes 
forget how fortunate we are to have such 
talented and hard-working pupils. With so 
much to look forward to in the coming 
weeks I am sure that we have some       
supernova performances to look forward to 
which will more than compensate for the 
anti-climax of the Supermoon. 

Community Awards 
 

This week the Community Awards were 
given to: 
 

Rec: Pia Hunt-Batchelor fpr selfless 
 and kind behaviour to her friends 
 

Year 1: Noah James for being a        
 supportive friend 
 

Year 3: Dixie Turner-Moore for being 
 kind and compassionate towards 
 other children 
 

Year 4: Ethan Roberts for bravery and 
 team spirit in Rugby 
 

Year 5: Bryony Wannell for a cheerful 
 disposition 
 

Year 6: George Wells for kind and caring 
 behaviour towards others 

From the Headmaster 
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 Headmaster’s Commendations 
 

Anara Davenport in 2AP for earning 10 
House Points 
 

Brooke Davis in 2AP for earning 10 
House Points 
 

Elsa Llewellyn-Rees in 3CLB for earning 
10 House Points 
 

Thomas Lloyd in 3CLB for reading 40 
books 
 

Olivia Irish in 3CP for earning 10 House 
Points 
 

Rebekah Sutherland in 3CP for earning 
10 House Points 
 

Barnaby Fisher in 3CP for earning 10 
House Points 
 

Elodie McKillop in 3CP for earning 10 
House Points 
 

Amelia Bersey in 3CLB for earning 10 
House Points 
 

Megan Hayward in 3CLB for earning 10 
House Points 
 

Elsa Llewellyn-Rees in 3CLB for earning 
10 House Points 
 

Elin Squire in 3CLB for earning 10 
House Points 
 

Melissa Byles in 3CLB for earning 10 
House Points 
 

Phoebe Timson in 5DH for reaching her 
silver reading award 
 

Polly Evans in 5PR for reaching her 
bronze reading award 
 

Nick Hadjiyiannakis in 5DH for reaching 
his bronze reading award 

Forthcoming Events 
 

Monday 21st November 
 

PreSchool Stay and Play Session 
2.00pm 

 

Friday 25th November 
 

French Trip Payment due 
Today 

 

U10s A & B team Hockey v 
Maynard SchoolðAway 

2.00pm 

Lost Property 
 
Reuben Hart in 6CG has lost ONE of 
a pair of black Clarks shoesðsize 2. 
 

Phoebe Pascoe in 5PR has lost her 
named school cardigan 
 

Olivia Hicks in 4NF has lost her 
named gumshield case 
 

Seth Keeling in 5DH has lost his 
named Black School Coat 
 

Finn Keeling in 3CP has lost his 
named Black Sport Hoodie 
 

Please be aware of these missing 
items and if you find them, please 
take them to the School Reception 
Desk so that they may be returned 
to their rightful     
owners. 
 

Many thanks for 
your help. 
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Friends Diary  
 

Dear Friends  
 
With only two weeks until the Christmas fair you will shortly receive a letter with 
your raffle tickets to purchase or sell on and a request to bring in any unwanted 
toys to sell at the event. All of the proceeds from this will be reinvested into   
further fantastic projects for the children. 
 
Also a gentle reminder to please return your secret Santa present forms by the 
2
nd
 December so we can ensure that there are enough presents ordered for the 

children to purchase and order on the day. 
 
We would also be very grateful if any parent or friend would be able to donate a 
prize for the raffle to be held at the fair. 
 
Finally a big thank you to all of you who have kindly volunteered to help with the 
various events coming up, we will shortly be confirming times back to you all 
but in the meantime please do not hesitate to drop us a note. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend  
 
 
Louise Gregory  
Secretary  
 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 

Christmas Fair ï Friday 2
nd
 December 2016  

Bags to School ï Monday 13
th
 January 2017 

May Ball ï Saturday 13
th
 May 2017 
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 Reuben Hart 6CG - Menôs Artistic    
Gymnastics National Elite & Club       
Development Finals  

On Friday 4th November 2016, Reuben 
Hart represented the South West and  
competed in the National Gymnastics      
Finals at the GMAC Arena in Birmingham.  

Reuben performed confidently and had 
clean routines,  obtaining a PB score and 
successfully secured a Team Silver Medal 
with the South West Squad.  His medal will 
be presented in next Fridayôs Assembly 



5 

 

 
Oscar Hart 5DH -  
Peter Waterfield Diving Competition 

On Saturday 5th November, Oscar Hart represented 
the Plymouth Dive team and competed at the    
Southampton Diving Academy. Oscar achieved a 
great PB score and proudly obtained 6th place in the 
competition and was presented with a medal.  His 
medal will be presented in next Fridayôs Assembly. 
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 Year 1 visit to the Aquarium ð09.11.16  
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Creative Cover Competition 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Here is your chance to win a book token 
and chocolate whilst settling down for a 
great read! 
 
The Librarians would like to invite you to  
design your own book cover, based on a 
book from the Infant or Junior Library. 
 
The cover must be all your own artwork 
and include the book title and author.  No 
copying the cover of an existing book!  
 
There will be a first place and a  runner 
up. 
 
Your design should be on A4 paper   with 
your name and class on the back. 
 
Please leave your entries at Reception 
by Wednesday 7th December 2016 at the 
latest. 
 
Good luck! 


